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DPD Phishing Email. 

I have had a report this week of a person receiving an unsolicited email from fraudsters claiming to 

be the delivery company DPD. It stated that they had tried to make a delivery but that the person 

had not been at home. They were requested to click a link. This was a scam and would ask you to 

be vigilant at this time with so many more of you shopping online. 

This particular Phishing email was sent from a Hotmail address and 

addressed the intended victim by the email name, as opposed to Mr or Mrs 

etc. Both of these raised alarm bells with the intended victim 

Always check the senders email address details and if unsure, apply ABC 

and ring a trusted number to confirm that it is genuine. Never click links or 

divulge personal or Banking data.  

If you receive phishing emails like this please forwarded them to 

report@phishing.gov.uk for further investigation. 

 

Scammers impersonating Age UK 

From our colleagues at Kent County Council Public Protection, they have 

received reports of a resident in Ashford being targeted by Scammer(s) 

impersonating Age UK. They are calling intended victims and asking 

questions including the name of their Doctors Surgery and medication they 

may be taking. It is a scam, as Age UK would not call and ask for personal 

information. End the telephone call and make sure the line has cleared. 

If you are unsure if a call is from AGE UK, the following will take you to their website to find your 

local Age UK - 

https://www.ageuk.org.uk/services/in-your-area/  

For advice and to report contact Citizens Advice 0808 223 1133 or report to Action Fraud or the 

Police on 101.  
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Fake Penalty Charge notices. 

This week Action Fraud have raised again issues of fake penalty charge notices being sent out to the 

public by fraudsters. If you get one of these, forward it to report@phishing.gov.uk for further 

investigation. Never click on links and never divulge personal or financial information. 
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Black Friday. 

On Black Friday many of you will be attracted to buying bargains online over the 

next few days. Action Fraud have released some top tips to avoid on-line scams 

and have a happy shopping experience this Christmas. 

Please see below and also go to their website for more details - 

 https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/shoponlinesafely  

 

 

 

 


